
 

 
 
Dear Professor Sergii Dubrov and dear Colleagues, 
 

on behalf of the Italian Pediatric and Neonatal Anesthesia and Intensive Care Society (SARNePI). 
we wish to send you our message of solidarity to the Ukrainian Society of Anesthesiologist and to 
the people of Ukraine. 
 
It is with deep sadness and concern that we learned the dramatic and terrible news about the violent 
and inconceivable aggression suffered by the Ukrainian People with the loss of innocent lives, 
including many children. 
 
We sincerely participate to your sufferance and huge difficulties that you are encountering.   
SARNePI will support every initiative aimed to sustain and help you. 
 
WE ARE WITH YOU! 
 
Leonardo Bussolin 
President, SARNePI 

 
 
 
 


